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California Voters Support Cancelling Saturday Mail Delivery

(Newport Beach, CA) - From Thursday, October 25 through Saturday, October 27, 2012 Probolsky
Research conducted a telephone survey of likely California November, 2012 General Election voters.

Our research revealed that in the light of the United States Postal Service’s ongoing financial crisis, a
plurality (60.9%) of respondents support cancelling Saturday mail delivery:

The United States Postal Service faces a nine billion dollar annual budget deficit, which is
projected to grow to over eighteen billion dollars in just three years. In order to save money and
close this budget deficit, the United States Postal Service is considering reducing mail delivery
from six days a week to five days. Mail would no longer be delivered on Saturday.

Do you support or oppose cancelling
Saturday mail delivery? [
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